
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

Our Lady Queen of peace Church           St. Aloysius Church 

                  18 Need Street, Bobcaygeon              41 John Street, Fenelon Falls 

            https://ladyqueenofpeacebobcaygeon.ca/                                  http://staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca/ 
 

Parish Priest: Fr. Luis Lapinid 
Deacon: Rev. Bill Steenburgh 

Rectory & Parish Office:    41 John Street St. P.O. Box 340, Fenelon Falls, ON K0M 1N0 

Telephone: 705-887-4149 

Email: office@staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca  

 

 Parish Secretary: Pam Guzzi    Parish Bookkeeper: Valerie Flynn  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mission: Welcome, Worship and Witness 
 

Mission: To show the love of Christ through  

discipleship, fellowship, and worship. 

Parish Community Leaders  

Bobcaygeon   
CWL    Anne Boyd   705-879-4085 
Music   Loretta Falls  705-738-4676 
   Ann Pallett  705-454-2871 
Finance   Roger Carlton   705-731-0770 
Food Bank   Jose Foot  705-738-9259 

Knights of Columbus  Joe Grace  705-887-9112 

Screening Committee Cathy Collins  705-738-9577 

   Audrey McLaughlin 705-738-4021 
Readers   Audrey McLaughlin  705-738-4021 
Maintenance  David Timmermans 647-328-4650 
Cemetery  Mike Byrne  705-887-6376 
    
 

Fenelon Falls  
Ladies Group   Philomena Childs 705-887-6472  
Music    
Finance   John Sutton   705-887-9494 
Food Bank & Flowers Laura Sutton   705-887-9494 
Garden   Linda McCarthy  705-887-7604 
Knights of Columbus  Joe Grace  705-887-9112 

Screening Committee John Byrne  705-454-2579 
   Bob Smith   705-934-5776 
Readers   Anna Croxall   705-887-4149 
Eucharistic Ministers Anna Croxall   705-887-4149 
Maintenance  David Timmermans 647-328-4650 
Cemetery  Mike Byrne  705-887-6376 
 

 

https://ladyqueenofpeacebobcaygeon.ca/
http://staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca/
mailto:office@staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca


 

March 26th & 27th, 2022      Fourth  Sunday of Lent  

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sat. Mar 26th         4:00 p.m. 

6:00 p.m. 

FF 

BC 

 

Sun. Mar 27th       9:00 a.m. 

11:00 a.m. 

BC 

FF 

 

Wed. Mar 30th      1:00 p.m. BC  

Thurs. Mar 31st        9:00 a.m.  FF  

Fri. Apr 1st    9:00 a.m. 

12:30 p.m. 

1:00 p.m. 

FF 

BC 

BC 

 

Stations of the Cross  

 

Sat. Apr 2nd          4:00 p.m. 

6:00 p.m. 

FF 

BC 

 

Sun. Apr 3rd        9:00 a.m. 

11:00 a.m. 

BC 

FF 

 

 

Once there was a proud eagle perched on top of a cut banana trunk 
floating swiftly down a swollen river. The big bird seemed oblivious of the 
tremendous waterfall that lay ahead. 
 

It so happened that a hunter was walking down a path along the river’s 
edge. Seeing the huge bird perched on the banana trunk, the hunter 
clapped his hands and cried out, “Yoo-hoo, fly away… There’s danger 
ahead!” The eagle merely shrugged his enormous wings as if to say, 
“Don’t bother me. I know what I am doing.” 
 

As the banana stump moved closer to the waterfall, the hunter again cried 
out frantically gesturing, “Hey, there’s a waterfall ahead!” Again, the 
complacent eagle merely shrugged his wings. 
 

At that moment, the eagle looked down just in time to see that the 
banana trunk had reached the brink of the waterfall and was about to go 
over the edge. 
 

He spread his wings and prepared for immediate take-off. But he was 
unable to rise. Desperately, he flapped his wings to extricate himself…but 
his sharp claws got buried in the fibrous banana trunk. He went down to 
his destruction. 
 
God has constantly called out to us, even warned us. But for many the 
response is a dull, lethargic shrug of the shoulders as if to say, like that 
proud eagle, “Don’t bother me, Lord, I know what I’m doing… I can take 
care of myself… I’ll do it my own way.” We get caught and entangled in 
the things of this world. Refusing to let go of that complacent “ride” we 

go down – to our own destruction. 
 

God bless. 
 

Fr. Luis 

 
 

 
 

 

Let us remember in our prayers all who are sick 
 

 

Bobcaygeon – Paul Sirois, Lynn Lebel, Edgar Thompson, Joseph Ehmann, Judith Dann, 

Helen Vozza, Anne Hayes, Barbara Gartner.  
 
 

Fenelon Falls – P. McKeaveney, Rita Lenton, Pat Howards, Patrick White, Alan 

Visneskie & Bob Smith.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Yvo of Chartres-------December 23 

Sts. Adam and Eve-------December 24 

St. Stephen, First Martyr-------December 26 

St. John the Evangelist, Apostle-------December 27 

The Holy Innocents -------December 28 

St. Thomas Becket, Martyr-------December 29 

St. David, King-------December 29 

St. Sabinus-------December 30 

Pope St. Sylvester-------December 31 

St. Catherine Laboure-------December 31 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
August 08: St. Dominic  
August 09: Blessed John of Reiti  

 

 From the desk of the pastor… 

 

 

Offertory  
 

  OLQP Sunday Offering                     $ 1,155.00 

  
  St. Aloysius Sunday Offering           $ 585.00 
 
  Rectory Roof Donations (to date)        $ 23,272.89 

  

   

       
 

 
 
         

 
 

To Donate to Our Parish Securely Online:  
 

 Our Lady Queen of Peace https://ladyqueenofpeacebobcaygeon.ca/?page_id=72 
 

 St. Aloysius   https://staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca/?page_id=256 

DONATIONS FOR UKRAINE 
 

The Roman Catholic Diocese of Peterborough reached out 

to the Ukrainian Catholic Eparchy of Toronto and Eastern 

Canada to ask how we can help.    The Eparchy has 

recommended that the Diocese encourage our parishes and 

parishioners to donate and they have provided advice on 

how to do so.  In this regard, the Diocese has made a 

$10,000 donation to Ukraine to help ease the suffering of 

the Ukrainian people  

 

You are asked to consider how you might be able to help 

the Ukrainian people at this time.  Here are two suggestions: 

  

▪ KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS Join us today in 

supporting Ukraine Solidarity Fund 

(kofc.org)  100% of your gift will go directly to 

these displaced people through the Knights of 

Columbus Ukraine Solidarity Fund.   

The website automates the donation  

to USD funds, just click the drop- 

down button to switch to CAD funds. 

 

▪ CATHOLIC NEAR EAST WELFARE 

ASSOCIATION CNEWA Canada | Catholic Near 

East Welfare Association.  CNEWA Canada 

typically holds back 10% of donated funds to 

administer the organization.  For the crisis in 

Ukraine, this fee has been lowered to 5% so 95% 

of your donation goes directly to Ukraine. 

 

 

http://www.holyspiritinteractive.net/dailysaint/august/0808.asp
http://www.holyspiritinteractive.net/dailysaint/august/0809.asp
https://www.kofc.org/secure/en/donate/ukraine.html
https://www.kofc.org/secure/en/donate/ukraine.html
https://www.kofc.org/secure/en/donate/ukraine.html
https://cnewa.org/ca/
https://cnewa.org/ca/
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LIVE-STREAMING OF THE MASS 
 

The Mass for the Fourth Sunday of Lent will be live-
streamed from the Cathedral of St. Peter-in-Chains 

starting at 5:00 p.m. on Saturday, March 26, 
2022.   The Mass will be available thereafter on the 
YouTube channel for the Roman Catholic Diocese of 

Peterborough. 
 

Please join in prayer: 

https://youtu.be/gH4l5o8iEhE 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

St. Aloysius: 
 

Food Bank: Our community food bank is in need of toilet paper and saltine soda crackers (no other kind).  If anyone would like to contribute, 

please just put in the food bank box at the back of the church.  Thank you in advance for your generosity. 

 

 
 

 

Development & Peace: 2022 Share Lent 
 

         Standing up to corporate power in Honduras 

The People and Planet First campaign is about helping 

communities stand up to corporate power. In Honduras, as in 

much of the Global South, corporations often threaten and 

criminalize activists who speak up against their abuses. 

The Lenca Indigenous leader Víctor Vásquez was imprisoned for 

fighting the corporate takeover of his people’s ancestral territory. 

 Development and Peace’s partner, the Honduran Centre for the Promotion of 

Community Development (CEHPRODEC), helped free him from jail. 

Another partner, Caritas Choluteca, trains and accompanies community leaders in 

advocating for policies that respect human rights and the environment. Recently, 

they got mayoral election candidates to undertake to declare the municipality of 

Orocuina a mining-free zone if elected.  

 

 

Mission for Lent 2022 
 

Most Reverend Bishop Miehm invites you to join 

in prayer with the Lenten Mission, ‘The Fullness of 

Purpose’, facilitated by Ken Yasinski.  The Mission 

is co-sponsored by the Roman Catholic Diocese 

of Peterborough and Sacred Heart College. 

 

Click the link below to learn more about the Lent 

2022 Mission and make plans to attend! 

https://youtu.be/lqN26quPsP8 

 
 

LENTEN PRAYER & REFLECTION  
 

Each Friday during Lent we offer a time of prayer and reflection. Everyone 

is invited to join us in-person or on Zoom with Fr. Luis at OLQP.  

Come when you can, leave when needed. No commitment but an invitation 

to spend time with Our Saviour and Lord. 

  

Fridays of Lent in 2022 

12:20pm  Zoom is opened. 

12:30 pm Stations of the Cross 

1:00pm  Mass 

1:30pm  Prayer Intentions then the Rosary – Sorrowful 

Mysteries  

              2:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.   Sunday Gospel reflection and quiet prayer.  

3:00 p.m.                       Divine Mercy Chaplet  
 

Join Zoom Fridays of Lent:  

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/81176127034?pwd=clRseElSNlRFZVNtbVVRbzRX

Sit3QT09  

Meeting ID: 811 7612 7034  Passcode: 471601  

 

COVID-19 UPDATE 
 

Updates on Covid-19 Health precautions as of March 21, 2021:   
• Indoor masking requirements are lifted in churches, parish halls and offices starting on Monday, March 21, 2022.   
• Churches can currently rent their halls, and food/drink can currently be served in halls.   

• Starting Monday, March 21, all Covid-19 health precautions are lifted in parish halls   

• Starting on Monday, March 21, health precautions on choir activities are lifted.   

• Clergy and lay staff who have a Covid-19 close contact or who experience symptoms or test positive for the Covid-19 virus are reminded 

to continue following the current health unit guidelines and provincial regulations that apply to close contacts, the onset of symptoms or a 

positive test result.   
 

Updates are available on the Diocese of Peterborough Website at https://www.peterboroughdiocese.org/en/how-do-i-find/covid-19-update.aspx   

 

 

OLQP 
Food Bank: Food costs are up and so are numbers and we would be grateful for any donations of the following in your Lenten charity; Smooth 

peanut butter, apple juice (1L), canned vegetables, fruit and tomatoes, instant rice, instant coffee, Kraft Dinner, pasta sauce, condiments 

(ketchup, mustard, relish, mayo). Thank you for putting your generous contribution in the Food Store boxes. It really is appreciated, as no 

collections can be made at Church for the next little while. 

 

 

 

https://youtu.be/gH4l5o8iEhE
https://youtu.be/lqN26quPsP8
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/81176127034?pwd=clRseElSNlRFZVNtbVVRbzRXSit3QT09
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/81176127034?pwd=clRseElSNlRFZVNtbVVRbzRXSit3QT09
https://www.peterboroughdiocese.org/en/how-do-i-find/covid-19-update.aspx
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